[image: image1.png]BYRN

BALKAN

INVESTIGATIVE | SERBIA
REPORTING

NETWORK



[image: image2.png]® 4 Transparentnost Srbija
Transparency Serbia





  -CONFERENCE-
"Systematic approach to the fight against corruption - Reports of independent bodies and the National Anti-Corruption Strategy”
This Conference is jointly organised by Transparency Serbia and BIRN and it is divided in two related and topical themes.  
Transparency Serbia has monitored the activities of the National Assembly upon its reception of the reports of independent state bodies – Ombudsperson, State Audit Institution, Commissioner for Information of Public Importance and Personal Data Protection, and Anti-Corruption Agency
. Two years ago, the National Assembly finally prescribed obligatory consideration of the reports, but the data from the reports is insufficiently used for performing the oversight function over the Executive and for the implementation of legislative anti-corruption reforms.  
Consequently, the reports have repeatedly, year after year, pinpointed the same problems, many of which are main generators of corruption.  
Transparency Serbia will present main findings of the analysis of these bodies’ reports for 2011 from the aspect of fight against corruption, as well as the activities of the National Assembly and its competent committees related to the adoption of concrete decisions and implementation of the state bodies' recommendations. 
. However, this will provide representatives of the independent state bodies with an opportunity to point out the main problems that could be solved with the assistance of the National Assembly. 
New Draft National Anti-Corruption Strategy envisages, among other things, measures aimed at supporting independent bodies in their work, but also at the establishment of a more effective mechanism based on which the National Assembly could perform oversight of the Government and make sure that the Government solves the problems the independent bodies pinpoint.  
You will also hear from the people who participated in the development of the latest Draft Anti-Corruption Strategy, about the novelties introduced in the Strategy and about the manner in which they will meet the increasing expectations of the public regarding the suppression of corruption in Serbia.
This will be an opportunity to sum up all the results achieved thus far related to the fight against corruption, which are prerequisites for a more successful implementation of the new National Anti-Corruption Strategy than the previous one. Furthermore, the BIRN’s report on activities of the Government related to the fight against corruption, in the context of fulfilment of election campaign promises, will be presented to wider public. 
� We have also monitored whether the National Assembly implements the recommendations of other state authorities – Fiscal Council and Republic Commission for the Protection of Rights in Public Procurement Procedures.


� Other projects’ results will also be presented: "Report of Independent Bodies – from problem identification to its solution” which is implemented with the support of United Kingdom Embassy and the Netherlands in the Republic of Serbia. 
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